
Curriculum Forum 

Sept 6, 2022 
4p 
Virtual Meeting 
Present: Pete Bavis, Chris Manila, Monique Parsons, Petra Maton, Alice Lit, Terri Sowa-Imbo, 
Dale Leibforth, Hope Stovall, Nicole Parker 
4p 
 
 
Minutes 
 

● Dr. Bavis provided an overview of the Curriculum Forum highlighting that the purpose of 
the Curriculum Forum is to give feedback on textbook proposals and that the Forum is 
not a decision-making body.   

● Department Chairs provided brief overivews of coure changes and new courses.  
● Teacher members asked about the impact that the health scinece pathway would have 

on FTE, and what the classroom needs will be for such a program.  Hope Stovall pointed 
out that that it would be a 1.0 teacher add, and that the room would need to meet IDPH 
guidelines.   

● Teachers expressed enthusiasm about the new history offerings.  
● Teachers  provided feedback on the new transdisciplinary science courses specific to 

clarifying how it meets the need for literacy intervention.  
● Monique Parsons thanked the committee for providing input and acknowlewdged that 

this was her new committee.  
● Adjourn: 4:45p 

 
 
 
 


